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GOOD  THINGS  ARE  HAPPENING   
IN  THE  V ILLAGE  OF  KENMORE  

2015 Kenmore Board 

of Trade Officers 

 

President 

David Culbertson 

330-753-1151 

 

Treasurer & 

Membership 

Chairman 

John Buntin Jr 

330-745-5530 

 

Board of Directors: 

Leroy Green 

Roger W. Ormsby 

Dolores R. Reeves 

Attorney Dennis Thompson, one of our board members, passed 

away on December 8th, 2014.  He was a visionary for the Village of 

Kenmore.  He had many ideas and plans to promote this area and 

build it up.  He saw the potential in the Village of Kenmore and 

planted his office here as a base of operation.  He is the person 

who started the Clock Tower Project on Kenmore Boulevard. 

  

He is sorely missed by us and his wife, Christy, who is still running 

their business. 

 

Lenny Morella, a long time President of the South Akron Board of 

Trade, passed away on December 28th, 2014.  He was also very   

active in the Akron Boards Of Trade Council.  Many of us knew him 

well.  He also will be missed. 

  

Who in our community is willing to 

pick up the mantle that is left? 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

W E L C O M E  T O  
O U R  N E W  

K BOT M E M B E R :  

Metropolitan 

Veterinary Hospital 

Scott Steen 

1053  Cleveland-Massillon Rd 

Copley, Ohio  44321-1659 

330-670-2365 

fax 330-670-2367 

www.metropolitanvet.com 

KBOT President David Culbertson (left) presents KBOT 

Director Joe Stefka with an appreciation plaque. 

Joe Stefka retired from the KBOT Board last month. 
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Meetings & Events 
 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon for 

January 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday January 15th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

In Memoriam 
 

Kenmore Board of Trade 

meetings will never be the 

same with the passing of 

two men who greatly          

influenced the tone and     

direction of all the Boards of 

Trades.  Dennis Thompson 

(left photo) was an active  

Director on the Kenmore 

Board of Trade, and passed 

away on December 8th.   

There will be no KBOT Board of Trade General Meeting this month! 

The 16th Annual Kenmore Holiday Celebration was 

another big success on Saturday December 6th. 

Pictured here is the line of children waiting to see Santa 

at the McCutchan Courtyard on Kenmore Boulevard. 

Lenny Morella (right photo) had been the President of the South Akron Board of Trade 

for a long time, and was often a guest at Kenmore Board of Trade luncheons.           

He passed away on December 28th.  Both men were passionate about the things 

they did for their community and our members, and will be greatly missed. 


